
 

 

Orchard House Immunisation Policy 

At Orchard House we expect that children are vaccinated in accordance with the 
government’s health policy and their age. 

We record and encourage parents to record the vaccinations and immunisations they have 
received on the child’s registration form and parents are advised to bring their child’s red 

book to the interview, the information will then be updated when required. 

We ask that parents to inform us if children are not vaccinated so this allows us to manage 

risks to their child or the other children within our care.    The manager MUST be made 

aware of any children that have not had the appropriate immunisations for their age. 

 

Practitioner’s vaccinations. 

It is the responsibility of all our team of practitioners to ensure they keep up to date with 

their vaccinations, as is recommended by the NHS vaccination schedule and their 

responsibility to keep the managers informed. 

If a practitioner is not sure if they are up to date, then we recommend them to visit their GP. 

 

Emergency information. 

We keep emergency information for every child and updated every six months. 

The term “parent” will be used to describe all types of primary caregivers, such as biological 

and adoptive parents, foster carers and guardians. 
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